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We are Good Digital 

Citizens! 
St. Patrick’s Students are continuing computer literacy 

 

by ​Bob Powers ​on October 1 

We are at it again! Students at St. Patrick’s school have 40 minutes to 
work on their computer literacy skills. Some of the things we are 
working on are keyboarding, ​coding​, and ​digital citizenship​.  

https://studio.code.org/users/sign_in
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/


 

 
THIS Month’s 
TOP STORIES 

 

Typing Club - Become a 5 STAR club 
member 

 

by ​Bob Powers​ on October 2 

For the month of October, 3rd through 5th grade students have the 
opportunity to be part of the 5 star club using Typing Club. When a 
student achieves 5 stars on 5 lessons in Typing Club, the student can 
email me of their achievement. At the end of the month I will hand out a 
candy treat and take a pic of them to get into our famous newsletter! 
If your child wants to practice at home they can go to this 

. Your child will need to sign in with their St. Pat’s Google 
account.  

 

https://raidershamrocks.typingclub.com/?next=%2Fportal%2F


 

K-2 Teach Your Monster to Read  
by ​Bob Powers  

Kindergarten, first, and second grades are teaching their monster how 
to read. Here is the sign in link if you want to play at home.  Use this 
picture above as your link to the game. Your child just needs to type 
his/her first name.  

 

Fungooms is FUN!  
By Bob Powers 

Our younger students are going to Fungooms. Fungooms is an 
interactive site that gets young students using the mouse and keyboard 
to explore and navigate the site. Click on the picture above to play.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/u/3344509
https://www.fungooms.com/baby-toddler-preschool-games.html


 

 

ENJOY SOME PICS of us in the LAB! 



 



 

 



 

 

  

Questions? ​Bob Powers 

mailto:bobpowers@portlandk12.org

